
PREFACE 

 

This publication, Interbull Bulletin 44, is the proceedings of the 2011 Annual Interbull Open Meeting, 

held in conjunction with 62nd Annual Meeting of the European Association of Animal Production, in 

Stavanger, Norway, August 27-29, 2011. 

 

The 2011 Interbull Meeting was a great success in all aspects. Over 170 scientists participated in the 

meeting, and 52 papers were presented in the open session. Additionally, a joint session on “Interbull’s 

role in the era of genomics” with EAAP was organised. 

 

This publication is financed by Interbull member organisations. Their interest and co-operation are 

sincerely appreciated. 

 

The contribution of Monica Jansson to the preparation of this Bulletin is gratefully acknowledged. 
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